
Communications Committee Meeting 

Orchard Valley United Church 

November 6, 2017 

 
 

The Communications Committee met on November 6, 2017, at 4:00 pm, at Orchard 

Valley United Church with Carol Dewar, Theresa Perrin and Sylvia Jacquard in 

attendance. Jane MacDonald sent regrets. 

 

The minutes were agreed by consensus.  

 

New Business- Advent Newsletter 

 

Articles are to be in by November 19, with the newsletter to be available by December 3.  

Sylvia -will contact Ivan and Judy Norton and Gary Dunfield, Chair of Council, for their 

contributions to the newsletter.  

-will contact Peter O and Jane MacDonald for updates on the Search and 

Facilities committees. 

  

Carol- will write an article and talk to Jean Millet on Chrysalis House and OVUC’s 

connection to them. This will be our feature article. 

-will talk to Ken Hassell regarding any special choir events. 

-will contact Pastoral Care - Joy Waterbury-about the Longest Night   Service 

-will ask Stewardship- Vicky- about any special event they are producing 

 

We will ask the congregation for a submission to the newsletter. 

 

Other possible items for newsletter- Poem – Jesus Was A Refugee- from UCC Christmas 

Resources, and information on Gifts With A Vision. 

 

Christmas Memories- We will ask members for a picture of a special Christmas memory. 

These pictures will be scanned and displayed either in a PowerPoint presentation during 

Advent or displayed on a poster. Pictures, one per family, are to dropped off at the office or 

sent by email to Sylvia. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:30 pm. 

 

The next meeting will be on Wednesday January 3, 2018. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Carol Dewar 

 

 

 

 


